
February Update 2022

IN PERSON CLASSES RESUME MONDAY JANUARY 31ST!

• Please complete your screening form prior to coming to class each day. NEW - 
PLEASE COMPLETE THIS BY 2PM. If you plan to attend virtually, or if anything 
changes after 2pm, please email us at graceacademy@sympatico.ca

• If anyone in your household is unwell, please attend virtually. Our virtual option is 
always open

• All dancers should wear a well fitting mask (3 ply, medical or N95 recommended
• Dancers age 12 and up should bring their QR code proof of vaccination

Theme of the Month
After a month of fun on Zoom, we are ready for February, and you guessed it, the 
theme of the month is LOVE. We will work on expressing our emotions through dance, 
talk about how our hearts are feeling, and choose our favourite dance movements to 
perform in class.

LOONIE FOR LOVE WEEK From TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 7TH TO MONDAY, 
FEBRUARY 14TH, dancers are invited wear red/pink and white to class to celebrate 
Valentine’s week. We will also spend some time creating dances with ‘love themed’ 
choreography. Dancers are also encouraged to bring a loonie donation to class (we will 
have a box to drop your loonie) to raise money for the Heart and Stroke Foundation!

Family Day Weekend
We will be closed from Saturday, February 19th- Monday, February 21st, inclusive for 
the Family Day weekend




